
 

 

RECRUITMENT OF SPECIALIST OFFICERS IN BANK OF BARODA 

 

NOTIFICATION FOR CONDUCT OF INTERVIEWS FOR THE POSITION OF  

WEALTH MANAGEMENT SERVICES – OPERATIONS ON 09.05.2019  

 
We refer to the detailed advertisement dated 04.12.2018 in leading newspapers / notification on our bank’s 

website inter-alia inviting applications for recruitment of Specialist Officers in the discipline of Wealth 

Management in our bank.  

 

The Online Examination for -4- positions in the discipline of Wealth Management were held on 17.03.2019 

(Sunday). The list of candidates who have qualified the Online Examination and have been provisionally 

shortlisted for further selection process was published on the Bank’s website.   

 

In this regard it has been decided to hold Personal Interviews for the following Positions on 09.05.2019, 

Thursday at Mumbai.  

  

Post Code Discipline Scale 

5 Wealth Management Services – Operations MMG/S-II 

6 Wealth Management Services – Operations JMG/S-I 

 

The provisionally shortlisted candidates shall be intimated regarding details of the Personal Interview on their 

registered e-mail id only. They are also advised to visit the bank’s website periodically for any further 

notification.  

 

Decision of the bank in all matters pertaining to selection process shall be final and binding.  

 

 

           

DATE: 30.04.2019        HEAD – HRM & CLO 

 

 


